
Welcome to Gethsemane Baptist Church 
July 9, 2017 

Bro. Paul A. Davidson, Pastor 
Cellular phone # 270-670-3859 

Email: gbc1@scrtc.com or pastorp@scrtc.com 
www.gethsemanebaptistchurch.net 

 
Please turn off all nonessential electronic devices. 

Our future saints Church services for ages 4-6 is held the first four Sundays 
of each month.  One of the ladies that oversee this gathering will be posted 

at the entrance to the back foyer soon after the start of morning worship 
service at 11 a.m.  You may choose if you wish for your child to participate.  

Nursery is provided each Sunday morning for the smaller children in 
classroom# 10.  

All entrance doors will be locked at 11:15 a.m. & 6:15 p.m. on Sunday’s 
excluding the front entrance by the Pastor’s office. 

 
Bro. Paul and Sis. Marla are on vacation this week. They will 
return home before next Sunday. If you need any direction in 
regards to Church related matters, please speak with one of your 
Deacons, Bro. Tony Francis or Bro. Jeff Sharp.  
 
Bro. Mark Ruby is with us today. Be certain to make him feel very 
welcome. He has traveled from West Virginia to bring both our 
morning and evening messages on this, the Lord’s Day.  
 
Just a note of gratitude to all those who joined us Sunday evening  
for fellowship. Thank you to each that made it possible. We had a 
good turn out and a good evening of food and fellowship! 
 
Bro. Ben Roberson will be leading the adult Bible study this 
Wednesday evening. Be sure to be back on Wednesday at 7:00 
p.m.  
 
Just a reminder, with the passing of Bro. Sheets, Camp Glory is 
cancelled.  Be in prayer for Sis. Kay, and their Church as they 
navigate the upcoming days.  
 

Be in prayer for our September revival.  
 
We hope to finalize all the legal aspects of the land purchase on 
Monday, July 17th.  
 
As you drive home today, look at the houses that you pass – do 
you know your neighbors? Do you see children playing the yard 
and wonder if they attend church anywhere? Get these names and 
addresses to Bro. Ben and the men that go on visitation each 
month would be happy to make that visit for you.  
 
Our “Compelling Outreach” effort continues. We will conclude 
this outreach effort on Sunday, August 13th. We hope everyone 
will get busy for the Lord.  
 
We are in need of a Toddler Sunday School teacher. Children are 
a blessing, let the Lord use you to nurture those blessings into all 
He would have them to be. Speak with Bro. Paul or Bro. Jeff if 
you have a heart for this ministry.  
 
Help with the building of the Lord’s Church – HOW? By 
witnessing and bringing folks out to worship service. Use your 
persuasive abilities for a good, eternal Christ honoring purpose. 
Brining souls to sit under the preaching of God’s Word is the best 
act of friendship you could show. 
 
The annual Deacon BBQ and Pay Check Sunday will be Sunday, 
August 13, 2017. Pay Check Sunday will go toward the purchase 
of the Land or parking lot upgrades. 
 
Make plans now to join us next Sunday for Sunday school at 
10am. We have several classes available and sure to have one that 
fits you!  
 

This week’s nursery worker: Sis. Christina Pedigo 
Next week’s nursery worker:  Sis. Lisa and Taylor & Bro. Ty 

Davidson,  
 


